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04/10/2023  15:02:282023/3357/P SUPC J Ryde I support the replacement of the conservatory however note that the height of the new build conservatory at 

no.38 Ingham will be taller than my neighbouring extension at 36 and would suggest that the heights are equal 

to be more visually pleasing and also not obstruct the glass balustrade at 36. It will also make construction for 

38 more straight forward within the Party Wall process
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